
From: Laurie Logan <laurie.logan64@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 10:09 AM 

To: Reynolds, Mitch; zzcouncilmembers@cityofloacrosse.org; ZZ City Clerk 
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Dear Mayor Reynolds and City Council Members,  

Please vote in favor of the climate emergency resolution.  Climate change is the most important 
difficulty facing our world, including the city of La Crosse. It is a fact, not a myth. The city of La Crosse 
would be foolish to not acknowledge the reality of climate change and not pledge to take action to do 
our part to stop greenhouse emissions.   

Be true leaders!  Have courage and do what is best for your constituents, the citizens of La Crosse.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Laurie Logan 

147 13th St. S. 

La Crosse, Wisconsin 


